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THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT AUSTIN
THE LIBRARY

AUSTIN, TEXAS 787I2

December 11,1974

Dr. Hector Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

I hope you remember our conversation several months ago
concerning the establishment of the Mexican-American Library
Collection. As you may know, the project was approved. I
would like to thank you for your valuable assistance in
this matter.

You indicated earlier that you might consider leaving
your papers to the library as a testament to your accomplish-
ments in national civic matters. If you should decide to
go ahead with this, it would be a tremendous asset to us
since it would encourage other individuals to donate their
personal collections. The M.A.L.C. needs the support of
people like yourself to make this the best collection of
Mexican-American materials in the world.

I hope to go to Corpus Christi soon to make the proper
arrangements with you. Please let me know when it would
be convenient for you to meet with me.

If I can ever be of service to you or your family,
please do not hesitate to call on me.

Sincerely,

6» A-LOTE 61 t,061-4-,

Angie del Cueto Quiros
Mexican-American Library Collection
The University of Texas Library
Sid Richardson Hall 1.113
Austin, Texas 78712


